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SUBJECT: NOTES FROM MAY 17, 1994 DROP-IN MEETING BETWEEN THE
CHAIRMAN AND NAT WOODSON, VICE PRESIDENT/GENERAL
MANAGER WESTINGHOUSE AP-600

Mr. Woodson stated that the design and development work on the
AP-600 was progressing and that Westinghouse was carrying out
marketing efforts in the domestic and international arena.

There was a brief discussion of the staff schedules published in
SECY-94-117 (April 29, 19%94). Mr. Woodson stated that there had
been significant slippages in the schedule for the NRC staff
review of the AP-600 application. The Chairman stated that the
staff had worked with Westinghouse in establishing these
schedules and had used recently submitted Westinghouse schedules
for the submittal of work products. Mr. Woodson stated that
Westinghouse will work with the staff to improve the test and
design information transfer process and to minimize the time
needed for the staff review. Westinghouse personnel were meeting
with Mr. Russell for the purpose of accomplishing these goals.
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